
Cultural Outreach 
 

What: If you would have a desire to embrace and 

celebrate diversity and would like to help our 

students learn more about different cultures, please 

consider joining Cultural Outreach.   

 

When: There is a brief informational meeting 

during STAR on Monday, September 23rd in  

the cafeteria.  

 

Who: This is open to all interested students in 

grades 6-8. Everyone embracing the purpose of the 

club is welcome! If you have any questions or 

cannot make it to the meeting, please see Mrs. 

Nicks in room 213 or send an email to 

jennifer.nicks@lok12.org. 
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